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Dear Parents/ Carers,                                                                                                               
  
This week in Assembly we listened to the Gospel reading about the 
feeding of the five thousand. We discussed the importance of this 
miracle and the importance of always saying thankyou for what we 
have. 
 
 
 
Summer Fair: Friday 8th July 5-7.30pm 
 
We are absolutely delighted to invite you to the PSA Summer Fair 2022. We are so excited to be able to stage 
this year’s event as it will be the first time we’ve been able to come together as a school family in over two 
years. We have missed seeing you all at our wonderful events and our Summer Fair is one of the highlights of 
the year. 
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Whether your child is in our Nursery and this is your first event or it’s your last as your son or daughter leaves 
us this summer, we want to make sure that this is our biggest and best event yet! 

One impact of COVID-19 is that we’ve not been able to raise as much money as previous years and therefore 
the opportunities to create new and exciting resources for school haven’t been as great. We hope that we will 
all come together to take part in the Summer Fair and raise some much-needed funds! 

We will have all our favourites including our barbecue, a craft stall, ‘beat the goalie’, bouncy castles, face 
painting, ice cream van and much more on the night for all the family, including a licensed bar.  
 
Entry to the fair is free. 
 
In order to try and help the event, we have organised a non-uniform day for Wednesday 29th June & 
Wednesday 6th July and we ask that families send in the following for the stalls: 
  

 Wed 29th June: A bottle for the bottle tombola or the bar 

 Wed 6th July: A half pint plastic cup  filled with goodies for the cup tombola (Children will 
receive a plastic cup to take home and fill up next week.) 

 

We are also on the hunt for volunteers, so if you can support the event, please let us know by filling in the form 
below. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdCSJb2tWpmPjHTvwL9CAUjAjK7zFXcBfJHJkkDCjXg6KVo5Q/vi
ewform?usp=sf_link 

We look forward to seeing you on the 8th July!  

Staff News: 
 
It is with a heavy heart that we announce that Mrs O’Reilly & Mrs Ringland will be retiring at the end of the 
year and that Mrs Peel will be leaving us to start a new venture. 
 
We are all going to miss them very, very much. They have all brought so much love and care into our school 
and we count ourselves very lucky to have known them and worked alongside them for so many years. 
The children will miss them all just as much as we will and it is going to be very hard to say farewell.  
 
However, we will send Mrs O’Reilly, Mrs Ringland and Mrs Peel on their way with lots of love and good 
memories and we are happy that they will be able to spend some well earned quality time with their families as 
they begin the next chapter of their lives.  
 
The governors are now seeking to appoint a new Learning Support Assistant, an After School Club Assistant 
and a Midday Assistant to start in September. 
 For more information and details how to apply please look at our school website. 
 
https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/news-and-events/vacancies/ 
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This Week in School:  What a busy week we have had! 
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5K Relay: 
 
Our Year 1 & 2 children really shone in their 5K relay race on Monday! Every child showed determination 
and great teamwork. Well done children!! 
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Year 1 & 2   Sport’s Day. 
The rain held off and we had a brilliant morning! 
 
The children really enjoyed demonstrating their 
athletic skills today. We were also proud of the 
support they showed for each other and their 
great team work! 
 
A huge thankyou to Mr Helsby for organising today for us.  
 
Year 2 trip to Whitworth Art Gallery: 
 
This week Year 2 had a fantastic time visiting The Whitworth in Manchester. All the children had a chance to 
immerse themselves in modern art, visiting an installation, going on a sculpture hunt around the gallery and 
then working with an artist to create fabulous sculptures of their own. It was an amazing experience and they 
haven’t stopped talking about it since! All the staff were so proud of the children as their behaviour was 
excellent and everyone really made the most of this unique learning opportunity.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
; 
 
Attendance: 
 
Please click below to read our updated attendance information leaflet. 
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https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/Attendance-at-CCIS.pdf 
 
Reminder:  From September 2022, we will be unable to authorise children’s absence for family holidays and 
strongly urge parents to bear this in mind before making bookings. 
 
 
E Safety Information: Poppy Playtime: 
 
We have been made aware of some of our children playing an online game called Poppy Playtime. It has 
been reported that some of the content is extremely violent and completely inappropriate for our children.  
 
Please check your children’s devices to see if that have been playing the game. 
We would advise that you delete the game if they have been playing it and discuss any content that they 
have seen on their device due to the inappropriate content. If you are concerned, please contact me and 
we will advise you if necessary.  

 
 
SAFETY in the SUN…  
 
Hopefully the warm weather will continue. 
Please can you send your children in to school with sunhats and a water bottle. We 
ask that you to put sun cream on in the morning before school. Please also ensure 
that your child has a raincoat with them every day. 

 
 
Dates for the Diary: 
 
Forest Schools: 
 
Friday 1st July: Nursery 2, Reception, Year 2 
Friday 8th July:  Nursery 2, Year 1, Year 2 
Friday 15th July: Nursery 2, Reception, Year 1 
 
 
N1 forest school after half term: 
Tuesday 28th June  
Tuesday 12th July  
  
Year 2 Leaver’s Disco:  Thursday 21st July 3.30pm-4.30pm. (More details to follow) 
Nursery Graduation: Thursday 14th July  9.15am N2/FT 
                                     Monday 18th July    9.15am N1/FT 
 
And finally: 
 
Please continue to pray for all those in our school and parish communities who are dealing with 
illness, loneliness, anxiety and bereavement. May they find comfort in the knowledge that they are 
in our thoughts and prayers.  
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Please keep Mrs Wigfield and her family especially in your prayers. 

 
 

 
 

‘Always do what you are afraid to do’ 
 

Ralph Waldo Emerson 
 

Have a lovely weekend 
 

Mrs Glynn. 
 

headteacher@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk 
Tel: 0161 4858733 

  
 
         

Congratulations to all of our new stars of the week! 
 

Nursery: 
R1: Theo & Ella 
R2: Marnie & Anthony 
R3: Soa & Leon 
1O: Eric & Nina 
1DW: Teddy & Isabelle 
1BM: Ada-Mae & Oliver 
2L: Molly & Jack 
2W: Michaela & Liam 
2ON: Henry S & Ella 
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Provisional Diary Dates    
 
https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/news-and-events/calendar/ 
 
Friday 8th July  Family Barbeque 5-8pm 
Wednesday 13th July  Thumbs Up Wednesday 8.45-9.30am 
Thursday 14th July  Nursery 2/FT graduation 9.15am  
Friday 15th July  Year 2 Leaver’s Assemblies: 

9.15m 2L 
10.15am 2W 
11.15am 2ON 

Monday 18th July  Nursery 1/ FT graduation 
Thursday 21st July 3.30-4.30pm Year 2 Leaver’s Disco 
Friday 22nd July  School closes for summer holidays 

 
REMINDERS: 
 
Forest Schools: 
 
At the end of each half term the children enjoy a toasted marshmallow on the Forest School fire. The children 
really look forward to this and it is the highlight of their week. In order to continue to fund this treat for the 
children we are asking for a termly donation from you. This can be anything from £1 to £5 and can be paid on 
Pay 360.  
 
Thankyou for your support. 
 
School Uniform Shopping: 
 
As we begin the last half term of the year I know that many of you will be thinking about uniform for next 
year. 
 
I have listed below our school uniform list. 
 
Children are expected to wear the full uniform each day except on their PE day or Forest School day; on this 
day they can come dressed in the PE kit or Forest School kit described.  

Winter 

Grey pinafore dress/skirt/trousers/ shorts 

Short sleeved yellow polo shirt 

Grey cardigan/jumper with gold trim 

Grey/white/black socks or tights 

Black velcro shoes (no laces) - NOT boots, open toe sandals 
or high heels 

Warm, waterproof coat 
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Summer 

Lemon/white check dress 

Grey pinafore dress/skirt/trousers/ shorts 

Short sleeved yellow polo shirt 

Grey cardigan/jumper with gold trim 

Grey/white/black socks 

Black Velcro shoes (no laces) - NOT boots, open toe 
sandals or  high heels 

Waterproof coat 

Sun hat/ cap 

P.E. Kit 

Yellow t-shirt 

Black shorts 

Black joggers/ leggings for winter 

Grey school cardigan/ jumper or black fleece  

Velcro trainers (no laces) 

Forest School Kit 

Yellow t-shirt, black shorts/ joggers 

Grey school cardigan/ jumper or black fleece  

Wellies/ Velcro trainers (weather dependent) 

Waterproof coat and trousers 

Hat, gloves, scarf/ sun hat (weather dependent)  

 
Please note that we do not consider any form of jewellery to be suitable for children in 
school for safety reasons. 
 
Earrings are NOT permitted in school. 
  
Grey or yellow hair ornaments are acceptable but must be of a sensible size (no big 
bows). 
 
Makeup of any sort is not allowed 
Nail varnish is not allowed 
 

 

As you can see, from September we will have a Forest School uniform which is very similar to our outdoor PE 
kit. Black fleeces can be purchased from any of our school uniform providers and they can be purchased with 
or without the school logo. 

Please note: School ties and white shirts/ blouses will not be part of our school uniform from 
September. 
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If you have any white shirts or blouses that you wish to donate to a worthy cause please bring them into school 
the week beginning July 11th and we will ensure that they are sent to children who need them.  

Where to purchase uniform: 

Our school uniform is compulsory for all pupils attending our school. Parents and carers can purchase 
jumpers/ cardigans from a number pf providers  –  

Monkhouse: https://www.monkhouse.com/catalog/category/view/id/5489/ 

Debonair:   https://debonairschoolwearwythenshawe.co.uk/category/schools/primary-schools/cheadle-rc-infant-
school/ 

MCS: https://mcsstores.co.uk/shop-by-school/cheadle-catholic-infant-school/ 

 
All other items can be purchased from other retailers such as Asda, Sainsbury’s, Tesco, Morrisons  and Marks 
and Spencer. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


